
Elkton Planning and Zoning Board

June 4, 2018


	 The Elkton City Planning and Zoning Board was called to order by Mayor David 
Landsman on June 4, 2018 at 7:00 PM.  Council members present Deanna Lundgren, John 
Miraglia, Stewart Salzman, Nancy Spiering, Nieema Thasing and Christina Wiemer.  Also in 
attendance were Gordon and Mary Lee and Sheryl Vaske.  The purpose of the meeting was to 
discuss a Variance permit.

	 Motion by Lundgren, second by Spiering to approve the agenda as printed.  All in favor – 
motion carried.

	 The variance permit if approved would allow Gordon and Mary Lee to build an attached 
garage on their property at 200 and 202 Antelope Street.  There was some discussion, no one was 
there that was against this permit.  

	 Motion by Slazman, second by Spiering to recommend the approval of variance permit 
#042 for Gordon and Mary Lee.  All in favor – motion carried.

	 Motion by Thasing, second by Lundgren to adjourn the Planning and Zoning Board 
meeting at 7:09 PM.  All in favor – motion carried.


